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Sha Tin District Council 

 

Report on the meeting of the 

Education and Welfare Committee held on 3 March 2015 

 

(1) The Committee discussed the following:  

 

(i) proposed estimates under Expenditure Head 5 of 2015/2016; 

 

(ii) draft report on “Sha Tin District Age-Friendly Programme”; and 

 

(iii) replies of the Education Bureau, the Department of Health and the Social 

Welfare Department to the question on “Special Educational Needs of 

Students”.  

 

(2) The Committee noted the following: 

 

(i) number of newly arrived mainland children admitted to public sector 

secondary and primary schools in Sha Tin District provided by the 

Education Bureau; and 

 

(ii) respective numbers of schools, school places and students in Sha Tin 

provided by the Education Bureau. 
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